Mrs. Yuliya Gaukhman
120 Graham Street SW
Port Charlotte, FLL 33953

December 22, 2003
Re: WeatherVane, Inc. Home Inspections

Mr. Brereton,

I am writing this to thank you for the home inspection that you performed on a home that
I am purchasing. As this is a very large investment I asked many Realtors for advice on
whom they would use for their own personal home inspection as I am fairly new in real
estate sales. I have to say that it was your company, WeatherVane, Inc., that was always
mentioned as the one they would use for their own investments. You came
recommended as the most experienced, qualified, knowledgeable and thorough inspector
in this area. [ was told that your inspections are at a more advanced level than most
others and that is because you actually have a background in home construction as well
as currently hold Florida State Contractor’s Licenses as a builder and a roofer. As
relayed to me, there has never been a time that you were not able to answer their or their
client’s questions relating to home construction and that your ethics are of the highest
standards.

Thank you, for the work you have performed for me and feel free to use this letter for
endorsement.

Sincerely,

Yuliva Gaukhman/Realtor



